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Dear Principal,  
 
 We know technology plays a huge role in your school. Students have an incredible 
opportunity to learn, collaborate and prepare for their future by utilizing the technology that 
you are making available to them. But, did you know that Pennsylvania offers a top-notch 
conference where your teachers and your LEA’s technology administrators can learn about 
innovative educational technology practices and products that can take your school to the next 
level?  
 

The Pennsylvania Educational Technology Expo and Conference (PETE&C) offers more 
than 250 educational sessions, 3 keynote speakers offering insightful and inspirational 
messages and more than 250 vendors showcasing new products and services. Additionally, 
PETE&C offers countless opportunities to learn and network with peers while sharing their 
greatest successes to boost student achievement.  

 
Please take a moment to distribute the attached flyer to your staff so they can learn 

about PETE&C 2020, taking place February 23-26, 2020 at the David L. Lawrence Convention 
Center in Pittsburgh, PA.  

 
They will be sure to bring back knowledge that can help your school meet your students’ 

technology needs today and in the future.  
 
 

 
Thank you,  
Bryce Cossitor 
PETE&C Chair 
Altoona Area School District 
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